
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 4th April 2022 

Dear Parent and Carers, 

I hope this letter finds you well as we begin to take further steps back to ‘normal’. We have 

updated our risk assessment and a link to it on our website will be sent out shortly. 

The following changes have been made in relation to measures and guidance for 
managing COVID-19 in education and childcare settings with effect from 1 April 
2022: 
   

 Pupils who are unwell and have a high temperature should self-isolate. They should 
return to school when they no longer have a high temperature and are well enough 
to attend.  

 Adults with a positive test should isolate for 5 days.  
 Pupils with a positive test should isolate for 3 days.  

 There will be no LFT testing at the end of self-isolation.  
 No test kits can be given out to staff, pupils or families 

 
Data sheets will be coming home with your child this week. If you have any questions 
regarding these, please don’t hesitate to contact us.  
 
I want to thank parents for their continued support. Covid continues to have an impact on 
staffing and we are working hard to keep planned activities in place this week.  
 
This morning, Panther Class headed off for their residential in Edale. The residential leader 
for Leopards, later on in the week, has changed to Mr Ord as unfortunately Miss West is 
unable to attend. I wish them all a wonderful stay up in Edale and hope the sun shines! 
 
A reminder that it is the EYFS and Y1/2 Easter bonnet parade on Thursday morning on the 
main playground. Parents are welcome to stay to watch the parade which will start at 9 a.m. 
Please ensure you take a photograph of your child before they come to school as photos 
and filming will not be permitted, for safeguarding reasons, during the parade. We look 
forward to seeing you there. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Hallsworth 
Head of School 
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